
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Aug. 27, 2003
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Dale Moberg, Monica J. Martin
The attendees agreed to continue the frequency of conference calls for now. The next call will be Wednesday, Oct. 8, 2003 at 3-4 pm US Eastern Time.  This is delayed from the last Wednesday of September because of conflicts in people’s schedules.
Marty reported that he is continuing to make progress on the next draft of the negotiation specification.

Monica reported on the BPSS editing team. Progress is continuing toward BPSS 1.1 

The call was adjourned at 3:45 PM US Eastern time.

Respectively submitted,
Martin Sachs
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